
 
Neighbourhood Infrastructure Improvement Fund – Community Engagement 
Updated noted etc. 
 
7 With reference to the minutes of 25th April 2025 noting the community 
engagement update on the Neighbourhood Infrastructure Improvement Fund and 
approving projects for costings, there was submitted a report by the Head of Policy 
and Corporate Governance providing additional ideas for funding as detailed in the 
appendix to the report.  
 
After consideration, the Partnership 
 
(1) noted the report; and 
 
(2) agreed that the renewal of the football pitch at St Philomena’s Primary School 

and the proposal to widen the pavements at Maxwelton Road near 
Craigendmuir Street should go forward to the next stage to be assessed and 
costed by Neighbourhoods, Regeneration and Sustainability. 

 
 


